
IMPORTANT: At the moment the below information is correct HOWEVER, it may change as a result of new guidance from the Government. Please 

make sure to regularly check our website and social media over the next week where we will share any changes. 

 Published: Wednesday 26th August 2020  

Due to Covid-19 precautions and Government guidelines, there will be staggered start and end times for school and assigned 

gates for different classes.  Which you can find on the left.  These will be in place for at least the first half of the Autumn term.  

 

Any families that have siblings in more than one year group can all arrive together at the earliest start time and will leave at 

the latest start time. Please look out for more information. If you have anything you feel you need to share about your child 

prior to their return to school, you can call the office to speak to their class teacher.  

 

Parents/ children will not be permitted to walk through site and must enter and exit through their own gate only.  We apologise 

in advance for any inconvenience this may cause but we must follow the guidance given and hope that this is a temporary 

measure. 

Class Start/End times  

and which Gate to use:  
 

EYFS ~ 9am - 3:30pm   

Lower Stuart Street (by Year 1) 
 

Year 1 ~ 8:45am - 3:15pm 

Lower Stuart Street  
 

Year 2 ~ 8:45am - 3:15pm  

Lower Stuart Street 
 

Year 3 ~ 9am - 3:30pm  

Butlin Street 
 

Year 4 ~ 9am - 3:30pm   

Upper Stuart Street  

(into the playground) 
 

Year 5 ~ 8:45am - 3:15pm   

Butlin Street 
 

Year 6 ~ 8:45am - 3:15pm  

Upper Stuart Street 

School will start back on  

Wednesday 2nd September 2020 

Nursery & Reception Parents: please check your class Welcome pack for confirmation of which day/hours your child  be starting  

Other changes you may notice; 

Parents will only be allowed on site by appointment. Any queries you may have, we ask that you phone or email the office only.  

 

Please adhere to social distancing at the gates, we are all role models to the children. Teachers will be at the gates to open them 

at the appropriate time and they will close after 10mins. Please be punctual. If you are late please come to the Butlin Street 

entrance and buzz the office. 

 

Breakfast Club will start at 8:15am on Monday 7th September 2020. There will be limited spaces and a booking system in place. 

Initially, this will prioritised working parents and we will extend the spaces as soon as is manageable. More information will be 

shared during the first week back. 

This information was taken from our end of year newsletter, the full version along with more information can be found by 

visiting the September 2020 tab on our website.  This can be accessed directly using the following link https://bit.ly/3j4VpdB 


